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These are the action points we discussed at the October 

2019 meeting. 

 

1. Have an update on transitions for young disabled 

people. There will be more news in 2020. Shanna will 

invite Karl Podmore and Cara Nimmo to the next 

Partnership Board meeting.  

 2. Update on the red actions in the Live Well Live        

Longer annual health checks action plan. This has 

been completed and turned to green. 

 

3. Help make Safe Places work better. Mark went to a 

Safe Places meeting and discussed it at the October 

meeting. This work is ongoing. 

 

4. Update on actions agreed with the Chairs of the 

Partnership Board, the Safeguarding Adults Board 

and the Health and Wellbeing Board. There has 

been lots of work about Keeping Safe as discussed at 

the meeting (see minutes). The Chairs of the 

Safeguarding Adults Board and the Health and 

Wellbeing Board could not attend today but we will 

invite them to a meeting in 2020.  
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5. Christopher to write a letter about employment for 

people with learning disabilities at NYCC to the three 

Assistant Directors: Dale Owens, Chris Jones-King 

and Rachel Bowes, copy to Richard Webb.  A letter 

was sent direct to Richard Webb and a copy sent to the 

Assistant Directors. Jonathan will receive a full response. 

We will talk about employment and also Richard Webb’s 

letter at the meeting in March 2020. 

 

6. Shanna to follow up Christopher’s reference with 

NYCC. Shanna did this and will discuss with Christopher 

in person. Members of Partnership Board said they 

would like to know about the outcome of the reference. 

These were new actions from our meeting in October 2019 

 Shanna to invite Cath Simms to the March meeting to talk 

about changes happening with Supported Employment.  

 Shanna and Jamie to change Accessible Information 

Standard letter so it can be sent out to all businesses. It will 

then be sent out to all Local Area Groups and they can 

decide where to send the letter. 

 Jamie to invite Paddy Chandler from North Yorkshire County 

Council to a meeting to talk about making information 

accessible on North Yorkshire Connect. 

 Laura Watson to send an email to MENCAP about how 
many hard copies of the Keeping Safe guides they want. 

 


